
 
NOTICE TO PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS 

REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST FOR 
CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERING AND INSPECTION (CEI) SERVICES FOR 

SR 417 WIDENING BOGGY CREEK ROAD TO NARCOOSSEE ROAD 
CONTRACT NO. 001750, PROJECT NO. 417-151 

 
Central Florida Expressway Authority requires the services of a Professional Engineering 
Consultant to provide CEI services for the widening of SR 417 Widening Boggy Creek Road to 
Narcoossee Road in Orange County, Florida.   
 
For a full version of this notice including additional information regarding types of work, 
prequalification requirements, Letters of Interest Submittal Requirements and deadline, selection 
process, Equal Opportunity Statement and D/M/WBE Participation, Code of Ethics, Conflict of 
Interest, and Non-Solicitation Provision refer to the CFX’s web site at www.cfxway.com. 
 
 
CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY 
 
Aneth Williams 
Director of Procurement 
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